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NOTICE 

 

 With no issues for action presented to the Regional Board of School 

Trustees Board and no pending business for the Quarterly meeting 

scheduled for Monday, January 8th, 2024, the meeting has been 

cancelled by Board President Shawn Tuthill and Ex-officio Secretary 

Lorie LeQuatte.  

 The next regularly scheduled meeting is currently scheduled for 

Monday, April 1, 2024, at 6:30pm at the Regional Office of Education 

#21 in Marion, IL.   

 If a special meeting needs to be called notification will be given 

per OMA guidelines.  

  

 

 

http://www.roe21.org/

